GDF SUEZ receives the Diversity Label

Following an audit by Association Francaise de Normalisation (AFNOR, the French standards
authority) GDF SUEZ has received the Diversity Label, which recognizes and rewards the
actions undertaken by GDF Suez in the prevention of discrimination, equality of opportunity
and the promotion of diversity. This label covers 42,000 employees at GDF SUEZ.

The process which is now being extended to all 108 000 Group employees in France will be
re-audited by AFNOR by 18 months. The new audit will scrutinize the sustainability of the
measures taken and assess the new measures introduced since the award of the Label.

Gérard Mestrallet, Chairman and Chief Executive Officer of GDF SUEZ commented:
“Receiving this label is the fruit of continuous commitment from many people within the
Group to recognize and promote diversity.”

(Source: GDF SUEZ)
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